ZU HAPPY NEW YEAR! SGAP.

wow!

This year we were able to donate \$5,795 to Team Tyler this year! All proceeds we received from the 2021 Golf



In the News & Reminders Tournament went straight to Team Tyler to help families that are dealing with Neurofibromatosis (NF) and continue to being a way and a straight to Team Tyler to help families that are dealing with Neurofibromatosis (NF) and continue to being a way and a straight to Team Tyler to help families that are dealing with Neurofibromatosis (NF) and continue to being a way and a straight to Team Tyler to help families that are dealing with Neurofibromatosis (NF) and continue to being a way and a straight to Team Tyler to help families that are dealing with Neurofibromatosis (NF) and continue to being a way and the straight to Team Tyler to help families that are dealing with Neurofibromatosis (NF) and continue to be a straight to Team Tyler to help families that are dealing with Neurofibromatosis (NF) and continue to be a straight to Team Tyler to help families that are dealing with Neurofibromatosis (NF) and continue to be a straight to Team Tyler to help families that are dealing with Neurofibromatosis (NF) and continue to be a straight to Team Tyler to help families that are dealing with Neurofibromatosis (NF) and continue to the straight to Team Tyler to help families that are dealing with Neurofibromatosis (NF) and continue to the straight to Team Tyler to help families that are dealing with Neurofibromatosis (NF) and continue to the straight to Team Tyler to help families that the straight to Team Tyler to help families that the straight to Team Tyler to help families that the straight to Team Tyler to help families that the straight to Team Tyler to help families that the straight to Team Tyler to help families that the straight to Team Tyler to help families that the straight to Team Tyler to help families that the straight to Team Tyler to help families that the straight to Team Tyler to help families that the straight to Team Tyler to Team Tyler to Team Tyler to Team T

 \blacktriangleright 1099 Interest Income and/or 1098 Mortgage Interest Statements are included with your December credit union statement. They can also be accessed on your online statements.

- ▶ Members with Real Estate Secured Loans: please submit your proof of paid taxes of 2021 without delay. This is mandatory on an annual basis.
- ▶ Have you moved, changed phone numbers, or renewed your photo ID and/or driver's license? Let us know! We need to keep member information up to date to ensure we can perform the best member service we can. If you currently have a bad address on file, your account will be assessed a \$15 bad address fee until a valid address is on file or all the funds are depleted.
- ▶ If you are going out of town or on vacation and plan on using your debit card, please let an office know. This way a note can be added to your account and help solve any problems should they arise. This is also why it is important to have an updated phone number connected to your account, for if any fraud is detected, our Fraud Department will try to contact you to approve the transaction. If that transaction is not approved, it could cause problems and lock your card up which we don't want to happen!
- ▶ Our 84th Annual Meeting will be held on March 19, 2022 at ACE's in Johnstown, PA. See back for the official invite. Tickets will be available at each office. Come have dinner with us, stay for the meeting, and enjoy live entertainment!
- ▶ Traditional IRA & Roth IRA holder's have until April 15, 2022 to make a contribution towards tax year 2021. If you have any questions, please contact an office.

Tournament went straight to Team Tyler to help families that are dealing with Neurofibromatosis (NF) and continue to bring awareness of NF. None of this would be possible without our continuous support from our members!

Thanks to them and all that contributed, this was our biggest donation in the past 10 years of the tournament!

We now have been able to donate over \$25,000 to charities throughout the area!



It's Tax Season!

It's that time of year to start getting your taxes in order. Members of G.A.P. FCU can get discounted prices from Turbo Tax, and there's even free versions!

Who doesn't love free??
To find the link go to
gapfcu.org - Info Desk Links.

Dates to Know

Martin Luther King Jr. Day January 17th **All Offices Closed**

Happy Valentine's Day! February 14

> President's Day February 21 **All Offices Closed**

Daylight Savings Time March 13

Happy St. Patrick's Day! March 17

84th Annual Meeting March 19

Good Friday
April 15
All offices close @ Noon

Happy Easter! April 17

> Tax Day! April 18

It's never to late to start your 2022 Christmas Clubs!

Earn 0.2% on every dollar you deposit. Club transfers happen the second full week in October.

Contact any office to get yours set up today!



4

ALTOONA OFFICE: 1 2907 Pleasant Valley Blvd, RM 9 Altoona, PA 16602 814.946.0726

Bring in the new year with

a new car! Check out

gapfcu.groovecar.com

to find your dream car!

NEW STANTON OFFICE: 111 S. Center Ave, Ste 2 New Stanton, PA 15672 724.925.1324

MAIN OFFICE: 111 Franklin St, RM 224 Johnstown, PA 15901 814.535.4165







